Pasibika Foho

Malo lelei, Bula vinaka, Talofa Lava, Malo ni, Fakalofo Atu and
Warm Pacific Greetings to you all.

You are warmly invited to attend our Tahuna Normal
Intermediate School Pasifika Fono to be held on

Tuesday 28th March 2023.

Where: Tahuna Staffroom
When: 6 -7 pm

Purpose: Introductions & Making Connections

We look forward to meeting with you all. Please bring a plate of
food to share following the meeting.




